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Dear Colleague:

| am pleased to announce that starting early in 1995, Neurosurgery will
be available on CD-ROM.

At a time when we're all being asked to do more with less, this is
particularly good news. This version of the journal will offer you everything that is
in Neurosurgery, plus a lot more.

In addition to three full years of the Journal, the publishers have equipped
the CD with retrieval software that allows you to search for any name or topic
you choose. This system is designed to save you time in a voriez of ways, and
special features--such as the "hot text" link to cited MEDLINE abstracts--will be
a boon to researchers and busy clinicians alike. It is easy to learn and operate,
as well. Forthcoming issues of the Journal will also be available via annua
update disks.

The rest of the Editorial Board and | invite you to take advantage of this
new convenient format for storing, re-reading, and researching issues o
Neurosurgery. As always, we welcome your opinions on this, and every other
aspect of the Journal.
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Michael L.J. Apuzzo, M.D.
Editor
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